
I am Mrs. Janet Hernandez, and I’m
excited to begin another wonderful year

at Arborland Montessori Children’s
Academy. This marks my 13th year at

Arborland and my 20th year in
education. I am deeply committed to
providing the highest standard of

Montessori education and fostering an
environment where children are

encouraged to explore, learn, and grow.


